
 

 

 

September 20, 2017 

In the aftermath of Hurricane Irma, the Archdiocese of Miami is accepting financial donations 

through its Catholic Charities and other entities to assist victims in the Florida Keys, Caribbean and 

Virgin Islands. Your donations will help reach out to those devastated by the storm. 

You may make your generous donation through http://www.ccadm.org as well as                  
https://give.adomdevelopment.org/irma to help those affected. One-hundred percent of your  

donations will be used for Hurricane Irma relief efforts.   

Fr. Tomasz Seweryn was appointed Parochial Vicar of St. Augustine Parish effective September 6, 

2017. 

Announcements: 

New Appointment: 

The annual Our Lady of Charity Mass, postponed due to Hurricane Irma, has been rescheduled 
for Oct. 12 at 8 p.m. at its usual location, the University of Miami’s Watsco Center (formerly Bank   
United), at 1245 Dauer Drive, Coral Gables. Archbishop Thomas Wenski invites all priests to      
concelebrate, and extends a special invitation to all the faithful to take part in this celebration. For 

information, go to www.ermitadelacaridad.org. 

Requiescat in pace: 

† Mr. César Serpa, father-in-law of Mari Otero of the Finance Office, passed away on Aug. 8, 

2017 in Colombia. 

October Mass Attendance Census:  

Dear Bishop / Monsignor / Father, 

The 2017 October Mass Attendance Census includes the 4 weekends of October, beginning with the 

weekend of Saturday / Sunday, October 7-8, and ending October 28-29. 

Also, I ask you to please remember to count the number of penitents during these four weekends. 

The deadline to return the count electronically is Monday, NOVEMBER 13, 2017.  Thank you for your 
cooperation in this project.  Thank you, in advance, for timely reporting – by electronic upload – of 

the data. 

The Miami Catholic Lawyers Guild cordially invites you to the celebration of the Red Mass of 

the Holy Spirit to be celebrated by Archbishop Thomas Wenski on Wednesday,  Oct. 11 at noon at 

Gesu Church located at 118 N.E. 2nd Street, Miami.  

http://www.ccadm.org/
http://give.adomdevelopment.org/irma
http://www.ermitadelacaridad.org


Next series of classes: 

 St. Gregory Church, Plantation, on Oct. 21/ Nov. 11/ Dec. 9 at 9:30 a.m. Contact Carlos and Vic-

toria DeBayle at 786-302-2116 victoriadebayle@gmail.com   

 Epiphany Church, Miami on Sept. 21/ Oct. 19/Nov. 16/Dec. 14/Jan. 11 at 7:30 p.m. Contact 

Richard and Annamaria Sacher (305)668-2866 annamariarichard@bellsouth.net  

To register for any class, on-site, self-paced, or virtual visit: http://register.ccli.org  

*For courses in Spanish, please call Silvia at 1-800-745-8252 

Another local NFP option is the Creighton Method of NFP, taught locally and to couples on an individu-
al basis by Sarah McKeown in English (218-368-8505 – smfertilitycare@gmail.com) or Guadalupe 

Carral, in Spanish or English (713-203-2375 – lupitacrms@gmail.com). 

Natural Family Planning (NFP):  

NFP is one of the requirements for the marriage preparation process, the natural way to plan the  

family. The three-part series, once a month for three months, introductory class to learn to achieve 

or postpone pregnancy. More information at www.miamiarch.org/familylife  

Retreat and Convocation  

Retreat for deacons is scheduled for October 27 to 29 in English. It will take place at Our Lady of 
Florida Spiritual Center in North Palm Beach, Florida. The retreat director will be Father Nicholas 
Cachia. Wives are welcome to participate. To register contact the retreat coordinator; Maggie  

Albee at (561) 214-8761 or MAlbee@cpprov.org  

Convocation of Deacons is scheduled for Saturday November 18th, from 9 am to 2 pm at St. 

John Vianney College Seminary. Deacons are expected to participate; wives are invited to attend. 

Retrouvaille Retreat for Marriages Facing Challenges in their Relationship is a live-in weekend and 

post weekend program. The next retreat will take place the weekend of October 27 - 29.   The pro-

gram emphasis on techniques of communication between husband and wife. The post weekend phase, 

which is critical to couples experiencing problems, provides support as couples discuss different topics 

to restore their marriage. 

For more information contact the registration team: 1-800-470-2230 

If your staff responsible for uploading data is not familiar with the process, the staff may contact 

Mayra Rossell in the Chancellors’ Office at 305.762.1220 or mrossell@theadom.org. 

Thank you. 

http://www.miamiarch.org/familylife
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World Youth Day 2019: 

The deadline to register for World Youth Day is fast approaching!  October 1st is the last day to 

sign up.  Learn more: http://www.miamiarch.org/CatholicDiocese.php?op=World_Youth_Day 

Catholic Scouting: 

Catholic Scouting is a proven impactful method of youth ministry.  The upcoming training on Sep-
tember 23rd has been cancelled due to Hurricane Irma damage at Girl Scout Camp Choee.  In-
stead, a counselor training will be offered at the South Florida Boy Scout Council offices on 
Wednesday, October 18th. For more information on Catholic Scouting in the Archdiocese of       

Miami: http://catholicscoutsonline.com/ 

http://www.miamiarch.org/CatholicDiocese.php?op=World_Youth_Day
http://catholicscoutsonline.com/


Unfortunately, we had to postpone the orientation for Coordinators and Directors of Youth Ministry 

(or other parish youth ministry leaders) due to Hurricane Irma. The orientation will now be held on 

Saturday, September 30th from 9 am until 11 am. Youth Ministry 101 will still be held that day– 

those attending YM 101 should arrive at 9 am, and will then remain until 3 pm. An updated      

registration link will be sent to all those who had registered for the September 9th Orientation. If 

you had not registered previously, and would like to register for the September 30th date, please 

do so here: http://conta.cc/2f5HAvW 

Registration is open for Mercy Night 2017:  http://conta.cc/2x8eyWY Mercy Night is an evening of 

prayer, worship and fellowship open to all middle and high school students. Call the Office of Youth 

Ministry with any questions: 305-762-1128. 

http://conta.cc/2f5HAvW
http://conta.cc/2x8eyWY


Registration open for School of Ministry: 

The School of Ministry is looking for parishioners to be a part of their Class of 2017-2019. 

The lay ministry program offers the participants the opportunity to draw closer to Jesus, to gain a 

greater understanding of the Catholic beliefs, and to learn how to better serve the community. 

Beginning in mid-September classes will be hosted at the following locations: 

 St. Brendan H.S. (Spanish and English) and Notre Dame D’Haití (Creole) on Tuesdays, 7:30-9:30 

p.m. 

 St. Andrew (Spanish and English) – Wednesdays, 7:30-9:30 p.m. 

 St. Bartholomew (Spanish and English) –Thursdays, 7:30-9:30 p.m. 

 St. John the Apostle (Spanish) – Saturdays, 9:30 – 11:30 p.m. 

The School of Ministry is also on-line.  Participants take 8 five-week courses (Spanish or English) and 

meet after each course during a two-year period. 

For more information and registration forms go to www.miamiarch.org/layministry, and click on the 

School of Ministry tab. Or contact our office at 305-762-1184.   

Registration fee is $25 until July 31 – after that date is $50. 

http://www.miamiarch.org/layministry


Catechetical Conference: 

Want to learn more about your faith? Interested in deepening your knowledge of scripture, sacra-

ments, liturgy, prayer and Catholic morality? 

Saturday, November 4 at the DoubleTree Convention Center. Fee is $45 (early registration), $55 (day 

of the event). 

Keynote Addresses: 

Dr. Scott Hahn     

Dr. Hosffman Ospino 

This year's speakers and musicians include: 

Dr. Timothy Matovina, Fr. Tony Ricard, Dr. Pat McCormack, IHM, Fr. Manny Alvarez, Charleen   

Katra, Maria Covarrubias, Fr. Armando Tolosa, Jackie Francois and others.  

For more info visit us at miamicatechesis.org. 

COMPLIMENTARY CLOSED SESSION for priests, deacons, and seminarians 

 

         

        1:30 pm   Dr. Anthony Levatino (former Texas abortionist)  

        Helping Priests Understand the Lies and Deceptions of the Abortion Industry 

 

 

         

        2:30 pm   Dr. Alveda King (Niece of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.)  

        Importance of the Priests’ Role Defending the Least Among Us 

 

 

        

       3:30pm   Donna Gardner, MS  

       Ministering to the Post Aborted in the Confessional 

x-apple-data-detectors://2
http://miamicatechesis.org/


Location:   Bonaventure Convention Center – 250 Racquet Club Road, Weston, Fl.  33326 

Closed session is in the Amphitheater of the Conference Center 

 

Opening night (Friday, Oct. 20th) special tribute to Dr. Jerome Lejeune, Servant of God, who       

discovered the cause of Down Syndrome and whose cause for canonization is underway.  

Performance by the Marian Center Down Syndrome Bell Choir and special guest Madame Lejeune 

traveling from Paris to join us. Benediction and adoration will follow with Father Jordi Rivero. 

                                                         All are welcome!  

Follow the Archdiocese of Miami on Social Media: 

Please include in your Parish Bulletin 

 Facebook: @ArchdioceseofMiami | Twitter: @CatholicMiami | Instagram:@CatholicMiami 

Announcement: 

Registration is open for the 2017-18 special needs faith formation program at Schott Communities. 

For more information call 954-434-3306 ext. 108 or visit www.schottcommunities.org. 

V Encuentro Celebration: 

Save the date for an Archdiocese of Miami V Encuentro celebration on Saturday, Oct. 7 from 1-9 

p.m. at Immaculate Conception Church, Hialeah. Please note that this event is not open to the public; 

participation is by invitation only.  

https://www.facebook.com/ARCHDIOCESEofMIAMI
https://twitter.com/CatholicMiami
https://www.instagram.com/catholicmiami/
http://www.schottcommunities.org


Upcoming Events:  

Upcoming Events:  

Reboot! Live! With Chris Stefanick: 

St. Mark the Evangelist Church, Southwest Ranches, is hosting REBOOT! Live! with Chris Stefanick on 

Thursday, October 19, from 7-9:30 p.m. 

Chris Stefanick, world-renowned Catholic author and speaker will host a high-energy renewal event 

designed to bring new energy and vitality to the church community. For ages 12-99, all are welcome.  

For more information visit http://www.stmarkparish.org/2017/03/12/reboot-live-event-st-mark/ or 

call 954-434-3777. 

http://www.stmarkparish.org/2017/03/12/reboot-live-event-st-mark/

